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Dear Authors: 
 
 
I am the Editor-in-Chief of IEEE Transactions on Circuits and Systems I: Regular Papers (TCAS-I). This 
letter is to certify that your paper entitled “Proximity Wireless Communication Technologies: An Overview 
and Design Guidelines” has been selected as the Highlight of 2022 November Issue. TCAS-I considers 
it an intriguing topic with high quality. We are glad that you contributed this review paper to the TCAS-I. 
Congratulations on your rewarding work!  
 
TCAS-I is an international journal, published monthly, with a circulation of over 11,000 copies. Its field of 
interest covers the area of pertinence of the Circuits and Systems Society (CAS), namely the theory, 
analysis, (computer aided) design, and practical implementation of circuits, and the application of circuit 
theoretic techniques to systems and to signal processing. Consequently, the specific technical content of 
submitted papers is expected to have a clear connection to the general theme of Circuits and Systems. 
Furthermore, papers submitted in the circuits area need to demonstrate a performance advantage over 
prior work (those accompanied by measured results are particularly encouraged), or to substantiate 
meaningful impact in practical existing applications or in emerging systems that are quickly gaining 
momentum. TCAS-I is a preeminent publication concerning circuits and systems with an Impact Factor 
of 4.14. 
 
We really appreciate your work and look forward to more collaboration in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Professor Weisheng Zhao 
Editor-in-Chief 
IEEE Transactions on Circuits and Systems I 
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Executive Associate Dean of the Graduate School  
Beihang University, 37 Xueyuan Rd, Beijing, P.R.China 
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